

VILLAGE OF CIMARRON

PO Box 654 **③** 356B East 9th Street **⑤** Cimarron, NM 87714-0654 (575) 376-2232 **⑥** Fax (575) 376-2810 **⑥** www.villageofcimarron.net

NOTICE

The Governing Body of the Village of Cimarron met in Special session on August 23, 2018.

It was reported the Reservoir is full and over overflowing at this time and currently the river is still not available for use as the Village secondary water source.

After much consideration and research the Council voted to lift all water restrictions.

The water usage will continue to be monitored and addressed at the monthly Council meetings to ensure the water usage is staying within the range to maintain the Village requirements. If water usage is out of the range then water restrictions will once again be imposed by level.

Please remember to continue to implement water conservation efforts as it is very important to maintain this precious resource for sustainability.

As of August 24, 2018 there are no water restrictions for the Village of Cimarron

There are pamphlets available at Village Hall that identify water conservation efforts that can be applied to both residential and commercial consumers.

If you have any questions please come to Village Hall.

Respectfully,

Shawn Jeffrey, Administrator